
 

PTA Matters – September 2019 

 

Yarn Bombing Winners 

Thank you to all of those who have made the effort to brighten up the college by getting involved in our yarn 
bombing initiative.  Our overall winners were Odette and Wendy Roberson, and others who also won prizes 
were Laura Grace and students, Geraldine Hancock and family and Mel Rice and her workmates.  Congrats to 
you all and we hope you enjoyed the prizes. 

 

From Our Kitchen Cookbook             Overall Yarn Bomb Winner 

 

 

Next PTA Meeting:  Tuesday 15th October in the staffroom. 

 

Like us on Facebook:  Aquinas College PTA Friends 

We are excited about the upcoming production of an Aquinas community cookbook “From Our Kitchen”.   

We are looking for sponsorship from businesses and involvement from clubs and codes to make this 

cookbook a treasure of amazing recipes from your family and friends.  Clubs and codes - this is a 

fundraising opportunity for you too so get involved and make the most of the opportunity! For 

advertising or sponsorship opportunities please contact the Advertising Manager on the project Lee Ann 

Taylor - taylorhall@xtra.co.nz.   Please go to the link on our PTA website page here where you will find all 

of the details for advertising and sponsorship opportunities.  

The cookbook will be launched prior to Christmas so if you are wanting to order it for Christmas presents 

we are taking details for pre-orders now.  This will be a high quality cookbook priced at $39.95 and 

we’re providing discounts for multiple orders.  $70.00 for two and for 10+ the price per book is $30.00. 

We are planning to feature recipes and photos from our community along with health and wellness 

content so get in touch with us now with your recipes, your stories about the recipes, your family photos, 

your clubs and codes photos and ideas for your club’s involvement. 

Email: ouraquinas@gmail.com 

mailto:taylorhall@xtra.co.nz

